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           02.07.2021 

 
 
To: The Green Climate Fund (“GCF”) Secretariat 
 
 
Re: Co-financing Commitment Letter for Strengthening Climate Information and Multi-hazard Early 
Warning Systems for Increased Resilience in Azerbaijan 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
I am writing to you to express our commitment to support the proposed GCF funded Project titled 
“Strengthening Climate Information and Multi-hazard Early Warning Systems for Increased Resilience in 
Azerbaijan” that the United Nations Environment Programme (UNEP) has been developing. 
 
This is to confirm the in-kind contribution of the United Nations Environment Programme to co-finance 
the project, should the proposal be approved, with a total value of US$443,799.42 (Four Hundred and 
Forty-Three Thousand, Seven Hundred and Ninety-Nine, Point Four Two US Dollars). 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
    
Bruno Pozzi 
Director, Europe Office 
United Nations Environment Programme 
 


